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From: Bonnie McKinlay <goto350pdx@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:25 AM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB990- NO on SmNuke Reactors

Hello,  
I urge a NO vote on small nuclear reactors for Oregon.  
I was opposed to SB 990 in the Oregon State Senate, now it's up to the Legislature. 
Oregon is known world-wide as a clean energy leader.  
As elected officials, its your duty to maintain reputation.  
Nuclear power cannot be separated from its unsafe, radioactive legacy. 
Thank you,  
Bonnie McKinlay 
Oregon Voter/Retired Teacher 
7112 SW 53rd Avenue 
Portland 97219 


